	Report on the Blazeman Foundation Research Success at the Feinberg School of Medicine at Northwestern University
 

Through the generous support of you, our friends and fundraising partners, The Blazeman Foundation was [image: image3.jpg]NORTHWESTERN
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able to fund breakthrough research at the Feinberg School of Medicine at Northwestern University in the laboratory of Dr. Teepu Siddique. The Blazeman Foundation also funded the Post-Doctoral Fellowship for cutting-edge research of Dr. Kaouther Ajroud. By funding a fellowship, the Foundation funded the future of research, fighting for a better future for those diagnosed with ALS. The team in Dr. Siddique's lab played a significant role in this research project.
 

Bob Blais commented that "after personally meeting with Dr. Siddique and his team, we feel very confident his approach to understanding this horrific disease is consistent with what Jon wanted. Jon believed that a true understanding of this disease would lead to treatment modalities and, eventually, a cure." 

 

Research Results to Report
 

Now, several years later at the end of this project, we have several accomplishments to report. These include three published papers including the breakthrough





Video highlighting the research lab

paper published in "Nature" magazine that has opened new promising avenues in understanding mechanism of the disease and the final common pathways in ALS.

 

There are two other exciting developments to report, the first of which relates to the discovery of a promising mechanism of disease in ALS, It involves defects in recycling of proteins and organelles such as the mitochondria. The second exciting news related to a new and robust model for FTD related to ALS. This is first such model.
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Dr. Teepu Siddique

The third area of great interest is that our research independently established the technology for induced pluripotent cell lines from ALS patients and controls. We had over 90 such fibroblast cell lines through the Blazeman Foundation funding, one of the largest collections of diverse ALS phenotypes. Northwestern University is now in a position to undertake strategically selected cell lines for conversion to iPSCs and to derive motor neurons form them.

 

Speaking about the Blazeman Fellowship and the results, Dr. Siddique said, "I remain deeply indebted and thankful to your Foundation for the crucial funding you provided. My laboratory colleagues and I... ventured into unchartered waters of ALS research with the hope of discovering a new
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Bob Blais and Dr. Kaouther Ajroud

world free of ALS. With your support, we have taken another large step toward that goal."

 

For more information and to download a detailed copy of the complete report here.

 

Help Us Continue the War on ALS
 

The Blazeman Foundation continues to raise funds to support our mission to raise awareness and fund research projects to aid in finding a cure for ALS.  We currently have research projects underway at Wake Forest University and The University of Maryland. Through fundraising, events and stewardship, the Foundation perpetuates Jon Blais' dedication to wage war on this horrific disease..."so others may live."

 

You can easily support the Blazeman Foundation's War on ALS by making a gift online. As you can see from this report, your support makes a difference.


	Blazeman Foundation Tissue Donation Brochure Available
 

As you can see from the article above, research is the only weapon in the war on Amyotrophic Lateral Sclerosis (ALS). And tissue samples are vital to that research. The gift of [image: image4.jpg]Tissue Donation
for ALS Research
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human tissue at the time of death by people of all ages, especially those afflicted with ALS, is the most precious resource on which medical researchers depend to look for new treatments and cures. Human tissues, particularly the brain and spinal cord, that ALS researchers need most. 

The Blazeman Foundation for ALS has partnered with the University of Maryland School of Medicine's NICHD Brain and Tissue Bank to help raise awareness of the need for essential tissue donations. The Brain and Tissue Bank provides bona fide research scientists with samples without bias or preference. It is the joint effort of all groups that will overcome the problem of the limited supply of human tissue for a broad range of medical and scientific research.

 

We have developed a brochure to help get you started and answer some questions that you might have regarding tissue donation. Please take the first step and request a brochure for yourself, a loved one or an upcoming event. We would be happy to send them to you. In the meantime, you can visit the donor bank online. Click on: Blazeman Foundation for ALS. As you can see from this report, your support makes a difference in so many ways.

  

'til next time -  

Mary Ann
Jon's mom
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